
The Harding Twp Police Dept has contacted me to inform all of us 
about a very recent break in at House #71 Primrose Trail.  The back 
door was kicked in to get into the basement where all of the copper 
pipes were ripped out and taken.  If anyone has heard anything, saw 
anyone, or has any information regarding this matter, please contact 
the Harding Twp Police Department. The number is 973-455-0500.  
Thank You, Karen 
	
  


